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Course Objectives





By the end of the course, participants should gain a better understanding of how
Singapore?s education has developed and the critical factors responsible for its
successful transformation. Participants should also learn how to conceptualise
and apply best practices in managing an education system.





Synopsis and Methodology


The course will share Singapore?s experience in achieving education success and
the benchmarks to ensure the relevance and responsiveness of Singapore?s
education system. Apart from lectures, there would be discussions and learning
journeys, i.e. visits to schools or relevant institutions, to reinforce learning
outside of the classroom.


Participants will be encouraged to share their experiences and learn to apply
?best practices? to their own respective countries? education systems.





Duration


The course will be held from 4 to 8 May 2015.
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Under this programme arrangement, the Government of Singapore will bear the
following expenses for the successful applicants (thereafter known as
participants) during their training in Singapore.





These expenses include:





- A daily training allowance of One Hundred and Twenty Singapore Dollars (S$120)
from first day to last day of the course to cover meals and daily expenses.
[Complimentary breakfast is provided in the hotel from the first day to





one day after the course.];





- Transportation to course venue and site visits;





- Medical insurance for participants to cover accident and hospitalisation
during their stay in Singapore in accordance with the policy of a local
insurance company; and





- Accommodation for the entire duration of the course.





**************





Note:


(i) Participants round-trip airfares are NOT included


(ii) Participants are to bear their personal miscellaneous expenses that might
be


incurred prior to receiving the allowance 


(iii) Any expenses for out-patient medical/dental treatment will be borne by the
participants themselves





********************************************************************

Requisitos:






Application Information





Applicants should be:


- Senior education officials involved in education and formulation of
education-related policies and framework





- Nominated by their respective governments





- Proficient in spoken and written English (no translation would be provided
during the course)





- In good health








********************************************************************


 





Documentación Requerida: 





- Singapore Cooperation Programme Application Form 


- 2 Fotocopias de cédula 


- Fotocopia del carnet de salud 


- Fotocopia de Certificado de conocimiento de Idioma Inglés 


- Carta de aval de la institución que lo patrocina dirigida a la Agencia
Uruguaya de Cooperación Internacional 


- Formulario de Becas AUCI 


- Decreto 234/86 firmado 






Observaciones:
Los formularios y el decreto se solicitan a becas@auci.gub.uy 





Toda la documentación debe ser presentada en la sección becas de AUCI: Torre
Ejecutiva, Plaza Independencia 710 piso 7 oficina 703 








******************************************************************** 





Visa Requirements 





To facilitate entry into Singapore, successful applicants are requested to
ensure that their passport or travel document has a minimum 6-month validity



period beyond the scheduled date of departure from Singapore. In the Letter of
Acceptance, successful applicants will be informed if they require a visa to
enter Singapore. They should ensure that they submit the necessary visa
applications, including for transit visas, at least 2 weeks prior to their
departure to Singapore. Successful applicants may also check with the nearest
Singapore Embassy about their visa requirements or our consular website for visa
information at
http://www.mfa.gov.sg/content/mfa/consular_information/foreigners_visiting_singa
pore.html 





Vaccination Certificate Requirements 





For entry into Singapore, a valid yellow fever vaccination certificate is
required from travellers who, within the preceding six days, have been in or
have passed through any country endemic for yellow fever. The International
Certificate of Vaccination for yellow fever is considered valid 10 days after
vaccination and is valid for a period of 10 years. 





Successful applicants without vaccination certificates or with vaccination
certificates that are less than 10 days old will be subjected to a risk
assessment by the Airport Health Office. If entry is denied, he or she will be
required to take the next flight out of Singapore. 





******************************************************************** 


Favor notar que el pasaje aereo no està incluido 


******************************************************************** 


Mayor informaciòn: http://www.scp.gov.sg/content/scp/index.html 




